
 

 

 
 

PARISH TEAM 

Parish Priest: Fr. Giovani Presiga Gaviria 
Pastoral Associate: Carmel Fenton 
Parish Secretary: Tracey Caruana 

Admin Assistant: Colleen Nicholas 
Pastoral Placement:  Matthew Dimian 

 

 
 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday-Friday: 9:00am - 3:30pm  
 

 
PARISH BARGAIN CENTRE 

Weir Road, Warragamba 
 

Tuesday:  9:30am - 4:00pm 
Thursday:  9:30am - 4:00pm 
Saturday: 9.30am-12.00pm 

 
 
 

HOLY FAMILY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Principal: Mr. Anthony McElhone 
Assistant Principal: Miss Jodie Van As 

 

Ph: 4773 7100 

Fax: 4773 4374 

Sacred Heart Parish 
       LUDDENHAM-WARRAGAMBA 

 
26th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR A 

27 September 2020 

Lot 32 Willowdene Avenue, Luddenham 

PO Box 56, Luddenham NSW 2745 Ph:   02 4773 4321 

         

www.warragambaparish.org.au 

admin@warragambaparish.org.au 

 
SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5.30pm at Luddenham 

Sunday 7.30am at Luddenham 

Sunday 9.30am at Warragamba 

Please contact the parish office to pre-register 

for the 9.30am Mass at Warragamba. 
 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Wednesday 9.00am at Warragamba 

Thursday 7.00am at Mulgoa 

Friday 9.30am at Luddenham  

(Eucharistic Adoration from 8.30am) 

Saturday 9.00am at Luddenham 
(3rd Saturday of Month, Greendale) 

 
 

RECONCILIATION 
By appointment.  Please contact the 

parish office. 

 
 

BAPTISMS 
By appointment.  Please contact the 

parish office to book. 

 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK  
Please contact the Parish Office  

 
 

ITALIAN MASS 
3rd Sunday of Month 11:00am  

Luddenham 

 

MIGRANT AND REFUGEE SUNDAY 



 

 

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS UPDATE 
 

In order to comply with government regulations, all places of worship must have a  

COVID-19 Safety Plan in place.   This plan is displayed in the foyer of the church.  Please 

take some time to read it.  
 

The main items covered in the plan are as follows: 
 

Please sit in positions marked “PLEASE SIT HERE”. 
 

Please ensure you have recorded your name and contact details on the sheet in the foyer and 

sanitise your hands before and after.  Remember to keep social distance while waiting to 

sign. 
 

The wardens will walk through the church with a collection plate should you wish to make a 

donation.    PLEASE DO NOT PASS THE PLATE ALONG THE PEW. 
 

COMMUNION PROCESSION 

Please come forward for communion one pew at a time and ensure social distancing of 1.5m 

between each other. 
 

Please do not gather in the foyer or in the car park after Mass. 

Please ensure social distancing of 1.5m is adhered to as you leave the church. 
 

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time. 

Entrance Antiphon:   All that you have done to us, O Lord, you have done with true judgement, for we have sinned  

  against you and not obeyed your commandments.  But give glory to your name and deal with us according  

  to the bounty of your mercy. 

Responsorial Psalm:  Remember your mercies, O Lord. 

Gospel Acclamation:  Alleluia, alleluia!  My sheep listen to my voice, says the Lord; I know them, and they follow me.  

  Alleluia!  

     

Next Sunday - 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year  A.   Readings:  Is 5:1-7; Phil 4:6-9;  Mt 21:33-43. 

WELCOME 
If you are new to Sacred Heart Parish or have not registered as a parishioner, 

please call or stop by the parish office and consider what we have to offer.  

Perhaps you might be interested in joining one of our ministries, such as Minister 

of the Word or church cleaning.   

FAREWELL CARMEL FENTON 
 

Thank you for supporting the faith of this community during these past  
twelve years. 

We are so grateful. 
Best wishes for you from 

The whole parish community, the staff and Fr Giovani. 



 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS  

 

 

Recently deceased:  Diane Hill, Frans Fenich. 
 

Please remember:  Salvatore Lia, Theresa Lia (30th 

ann),  Mario Lia, Elizabeth Lia, Angelo Lia, Mary Lia, 

Horace Azzopardi, Carmen Azzopardi, Grace Tedesco, 

Gillian Attard, Giovanna Attard, Charles Attard, Mark 

Lia. 
 

Sick:  Deidre McCabe, Bernard Gauci, Riet Vanderburg, 

Olivia Mararek, Brian Tracey, Fr Chris Riley, Jessie 

Zammit, Cathy Inzitari, Lauren White, Elia Muscat, , 

Michelle Stait. 

Mass Ministers for this weekend 

Vigil Mass   
Readers:  Saide Massih 

Communion Minister:  Grace Leonello 

 

9.30am Mass 

Readers:  Theresa Lia & John Cutajar 

Job Vacancy – Benefactor Support Officer.  
The Catholic charity Aid to the Church in Need is  
advertising for a full-time position to work out of their 
national office in Penrith. The role assists with the 
processing of donations and communicating with  
donors.  
Applications close Sunday 11 October.  
For all details visit,  
www.aidtochurch.org/work-with-us.  

FACE MASKS FOR SALE 

We have face masks in adult and child sizes for 

sale. They are made with two layers of pure  

cotton fabric.  The cost is $10.00 each.   

All profits go to our parish. 

On Sunday 18th October 

Our Parish Bargain Centre will be open  and 

cakes will be on sale. 

The Hobby Hut are having a Car Boot Sale. 

Daylight Saving starts next 

Sunday (4th October).   

Remember to turn clocks  

forward one hour. 

Our Vigil Mass will be at 6.00pm, 

commencing  

Saturday 10th October. 

MIGRANT AND REFUGEE SUNDAY 

As we celebrate the 106th World Day of Migrants and 

Refugees amidst a pandemic sweeping across the world 

with the theme chosen by our Holy Father Pope Francis, 

“Forced like Jesus Christ to flee,” we must pray to the Holy 

Spirit, to enlighten our individual and national conscience. 

To renew our hearts with the love of God and through this 

a genuine love for all human beings. To assist in this I wish 

to place a few questions for your reflection: Are we  

pastorally sensitive to the needs of migrants in our  

community? Do we genuinely embody Christ’s love for the 

migrant and refugee in our actions? Are we really doing 

enough for migrants and refugees in Australia at parish and 

organisational levels? Do we speak with a prophetic voice, 

on behalf of the needs and the rights of migrants, especially 

for those refugees and persons seeking asylum on  

discriminatory grounds, which is an integral part of our 

Christian baptismal vocation? Have we properly engaged 

in an interfaith dialogue with migrants who come from  

different faith backgrounds so that they might more clearly 

see and understand the light of Christ, in both our words 

and deeds? May we see the face of Christ in all our  

brothers and sisters who are “Forced like Jesus Christ to 

flee.” 

Rev.Fr. Shammi Perera VG Adm 

Archdiocese of Hobart 

THANK YOU 

Like so many others this unusual time we are living 

through has given me time to pause and reflect on who 

and what is important in my life.  While I have been 

blessed to have ministered in the parish for the past 12 

years in my role as Pastoral Associate it has also meant 

that I have missed out on family time – a fact that was 

brought home to me earlier this year during the COVID 

enforced isolation and the challenges associated with 

that.  It was during that time I started contemplating on 

what needed to change.  While I have thoroughly en-

joyed my time in the parish and will treasure the friend-

ships I have made and appreciate all of the opportuni-

ties that have been afforded me it is now time for me to 

take a step back to allow for that time with my family. 

 

Thank you for all the support you have given me over 

the past 12 years.  Even though I am stepping down 

from my role with the parish team I am not leaving the 

parish which has been a large part of my life for the 

past 20 years and will continue to be. 

 

I wish you every blessing as we continue to journey 

through these uncertain times and know that you will be 

in my thoughts and prayers as I hope I will be in yours. 

Carmel 

There is a petition in the foyer.  St Vincent de 

Paul Society is asking the NSW Government 

to deliver more social housing in order to    

reduce homelessness and housing stress. 

http://www.aidtochurch.org/work-with-us


 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR BULLETIN SPONSORS 

 

VRM ELECTRICAL 
Lic. Electrical contractor 

 

All types of electrical installations 

All electrical repairs and maintenance 
 

0418 490 903      
 

 Matthew Gauci               Lic. № 221910C  

  
 

L  A  W  Y  E  R  S 
 

Ph: 02 4731 5899 
 

 
 

 
 
 

www.batemanbattersby.com.au 
 

enquiries@batemanbattersby.com.au 

 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

 
  

 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

  
  

 
 
 

- House & Shed Pads 
- Land Clearing 
- Rubbish Removal 
- Driveways 
- Dam Construction or Cleaning 
- Bulk Earthworks 
- General Detailed Excavations 
Phone Michael 0425 215 341 

                        

                    
 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

 

 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

 

 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 
 

 

 

Bateman Battersby 

 Property Law 
 Business Law  
 Wills & Estates 

 Family Law 
 Negligence Law 
 Court Appearances 

Traditional Care with Dignity & Respect 

Tel:  4722 8222 
Local family owned and 

operated. 
24hrs / 7 days 

Shop 4 
2-6 Castlereagh St 
Penrith 

Connections Counselling 
Building Bridges 

Colleen Nicholas, Dip.Couns.  MACA 

Art Therapist 
Psychotherapist 

Counsellor 
Phone: 0414 935 362  

colleen.connectionscounselling@gmail.com 

www.connectionscounselling.net.au 

 

Advertise your business here. 

 

Contact the Parish Office 

4773 4321 

PRUDENTIAL REAL ESTATE 
Nick Gauci LREA 

Director 

P 02 4624 4400 

M 0421 639 638 

D 02 4624 4402 

E nick.gauci@prudential.com.au 

5 Somerset Avenue, Narellan NSW 2567 

prudential.com.au 


